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Atkins, Caelan

From: Andrew Larder 
Sent: 23 April 2023 18:10
To: Aquind Interconnector
Cc:
Subject: Objection

Categories: Consultation Respone

Hello 
 
As a resident of Portsmouth, I find this project deeply concerning. 
There will be an impact on the local wildlife and enviroment. 
An increase in polloution due to increase in the traffic. 
Disturbance of seabeds and local area that is unnecessary. 
Security threat as the pipeline will be a target for terrorists. 
The whole thing has been pushed through by shadowy corporate entities that do business in an unethical way. 
 
Regards 
 
Andrew Larder 

 




